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Regulation of Retail Forex

I am very discouraged and disappointed that the new 10:1 leverage proposal is even being
considered and want to express my outrage about it in hopes that my voice is heard. I am a
successful forex trader and believe in the industry despite the rampant fraud and scare artists that
have tainted it. This rule serves as a final injustice to the legitimate traders such as myself as it
would effectively end our ability to do what we love doing inside the United States. PLEASE
RECONSIDER!!!
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